

City of Concord, New Hampshire

Mayor Jim Bouley

TO: Members of City Council

FROM: Mayor Bouley

DATE: January 25, 2022

RE: Ad-Hoc Gully Hill Road Committee

I propose the creation of the above-named ad-hoc committee. Members will review, and make recommendations, related to potential future uses of the city owned property.

- Councilor Candace Bouchard
- Councilor Stacey Brown
- Councilor Jennifer Kretovic, Chair

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments are being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the February 14, 2022 City Council meeting.